Dear Brethrens, Colleagues, Partners & Friends of the Pacific,

 

Kia Orana, Talofa lava, Mauri, Gutpela dei to you all our dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ Jesus. Another disaster has hit one of our Pacific Nation-Aotearoa New Zealand. Our families and friends are hard hit by this disaster and as a family, we stand with our New Zealand people and embrace them with the love of God. We may not all be there with our people, but our prayers are needed by our people in New Zealand. Pray for our two Aotearoa Churches and many of our other Mission Partners that our Churches will serve her people in this time of need. Any form of support be given as the Spirit of God compels you to do. Worship Services can be held throughout the region to remember the loss of families and friends at the Christchurch earthquake

 

May God give us strength at this hour of need.

 

Siulangi

